

Marshall County

Emergency Telephone System Board

October 2, 2018

FILED

OCT 2 2 2018

July Henryon

MARSHALL COUNTY CLERK/RECORDER

Marshall County Board Chairman

Mr. Kroeschen the ETSB is requesting the re-appointment of its Chairman Robert Russell to its board as a representative of retired law enforcement. The appointment is for two years; to fill the opening from the resigning member Jim Lykins. Mr. Robert Russell has agreed to continue to serve on the ETSB board.

If you could appoint him at the Nov 8th 2018 board meeting it would be greatly appreciated.

9-1-1 Coordinator;

Mile W Ma